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BY EMAIL and RESS 
 
December 5, 2012     
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4  
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2012-0031 – Hydro One Transmission – Interim ETS Rate Treatment  
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order #9, these are the submissions of School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) 
with respect to the treatment of the Export Transmission Service (“ETS”) Rate between January 
1, 2013 and the date of the Board’s decision on Issue 23. SEC has reviewed the letter from the 
Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”) and Hydro-Quebec Energy Marketing 
(“HQEM”) and agrees that the Board should clarify that any change in the ETS Rate as a result 
of this proceeding will not be retroactively adjusted back to January 1, 2013. In addition to 
market participants, ratepayers also benefit from overall price certainty in the export market.   
 
 
Yours very truly, 
Jay Shepherd P.C. 
 
 
Signed in the original 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
cc:  Applicant and Intervenors (by email) 


